Report of VP External, AUS Council, November 4, 2015
· SSMU Committee Reports:
· The Community Engagement Committee: Was very excited to have met with the community engagement committee this past week- sounds like we’re going to be working on some very cool initiatives with the greater Montreal community.
· QPIRG: Have not heard back from QPIRG yet! Might send a follow up e-mail this week… The most recent thing I heard was that they are trying to set a firm procedure with SSMU about how to pick reps going forward
· AUS Committees

· Careers: 
· We hired the Work Your BA Coords last week and had our first meeting with caps to starting planning the event for late January. 

· Grad Fair is over! Hip Hip Hooray! Highlights: They said that our food and our layout was way better than at SUS Grad Fair, and that our volunteers were kind and extremely helpful. One downside is that many schools did not feel like we advertised enough and that there were enough students.
· Equity:

· We had the forum on cultural appropriation in the arts lounge on Tuesday. BdA adopted the same policy as four floors regarding costumes. Unfortunately there was a lot of EXTREMELY negative commentary on the Facebook event but no one was harmful in person at the actual forum.
· ACE:

· We are going to host a series of de-stress events at the end of the semester, likely in the first week of December. These will include a fitness event, a free breakfast, and hopefully another coffee house. As well, we have partnered with Healthy McGill to distribute exam kits that will include things like tea, chocolates, pencils, lip balm, condoms, etc.  We heard back from Fit for  a Cause and they are interested in working with us.
· MASEC: I have another meeting with the alumni gtoup coming up and they would like to know which events would be beneficial to have alumni at. Let me know if any departments have any ideas. 

· ISAC: Met with ISAC this week- They are going to be planning an event for I-week which we should have more info on soon!

· I am meeting with someone from SEDE on Friday to talk about an alternative spring break week
Respectfully Submitted,
Becky Goldberg

